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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:   Maurice Griffin, Acting Director, Division of Purchase and Property 

FROM: Elizabeth Maher Muoio, State Treasurer  

 

SUBJECT:  c.51 Vendor Certification 

 

DATE:  March 22, 2020  

 

 

Notice for all contracts entered to address the COVID-19 Emergency declared under Executive Order 103.   

For contracts being entered for COVID-19 related contracts, I have determined that the emergency declared 

by the Governor in Executive Order 103 requires the immediate delivery of goods and performance of 

services, and therefore, the requirements of L. 2005, c. 25 (c. 19:44A-20.13 to -20.25), and L. 2005, c. 271 

(c. 19:44A-20.25) are not applicable to such contracts.  As such, vendors need not complete either:  

- the Two-Year Ch. 51/Executive Order 117 Vendor Certification and Disclosure; nor 

- the Chapter 271 Vendor Certification and Political Contribution Form  

 

For all other contracts being procured pursuant to a preapproval for a public exigency waiver, in 

accordance with Treasury Circular 18-14-DPP, the remaining required forms are not waived but may be 

obtained from the vendor after work on the public exigency contract is begun.  

 

 

 

 

 


